Laura Schumi

From: —

Sent: Saturday, July 14, 2018 1:58 PM

To: Planning Public Email address

Cc: Candice Benner

Subject: DVP Submissions - DVP No. 2000-74

Re: DVP Submission - DVP No. 2000-74

Regarding the property on 643 Swansea Point Rd.
We have some serious concerns regarding these variances.

When the garage was first being built in 2007 the site was inspected and the owner informed via a letter regarding the
regulations. File # 40700037.

This owner not only failed to comply with the garage in 2007 but now has an additional 6 variances. Each and every one
of the buildings on his property are in violation.

If you allow this to happen, you are setting precedent for every property owner on the point to do as they please with
total disregard to the existing rules and laws in place.

We strongly urge you to disallow this owners requests.




